
March 16, 1974 

Mr. George Henderson 
P. 0. Box 714 
Morro Bay, California 93442 

Dear Mr. Henderson: 

I have learned from friends of yours that you have 
in storage furniture which was once used in the Point 
Pinos Lighthouse. 

We are very interested in acquiring all objects 
which were originally used in this facility in order 
to give visitors an opportunity to view the keeper's 
quarters. We are also very interested in a keeper's 
uniform or other artifacts dating from before World 
War II. 

The museum would be pleased to learn whether we 
might acquire by gift or purchase any of the above. 

Sincerely yours, 

Verna 	. Yadon 
irector 
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